
Colebrook Center Volunteer Fire Department 

Minutes for November 1, 2021 

Colebrook Center Fire House 

 
Membership Attendance:  Benjamin Bartlett, Craig Carfiro, Todd Correll, Benjamin Dehey, Jon Gray, 

Chris Kesl, Jr McCaw, Hannah McCaw, Bob Carfiro, Sarah Carfiro, Jeff Coleman, Mike Coleman, Gary 

D’Addario, John Fredsall, Tom Odell, Kevin Robichaud, Dave Sweeney, Jennifer LaRocque  

Meeting called to order:  7:03 

• Secretary report read, accepted as read.  

• Treasure’s report read, accepted as read.   

• New Members: None 
 

OLD BUSINESS: 

• Lights have been installed. 

• A battery is needed for AED from the engine. Motion was made and passed to purchase 
a new battery.  

• Thermal Imaging Camera charger is not working. Motion was made and passed to 
replace the charger and a new mount. 

• Ben Bartlett will follow up with a representative from Quaker for status of the turn out 
gear.  
 

NEW BUSINESS: 

• Dinner for Mark Worsman from New Hartford, is  being inducted to the President of CT 
Fire Chiefs Association. The dinner will be held at at Crystal Peak on November 23rd.  

• There will be a farewell/retirement for Mark Johnson at the Burrville Fire school on  
December 3rd from 7-9 with dessert and drinks. He has been teaching fire school in this 
area for multiple years. 

• A motion was made and approved to search state surplus for a truck to utilize as a 
rescue vehicle. Motion  approved to spend up to $30,000 on new truck. 

• 3rd Vaccine Booster Shot available on November 4th from 4-7PM at Regional 7. No 
appointment necessary available for first responders. 

• It was mentioned at hose testing that the 2 inch strainer is missing from Engine.  

• Craig Carfiro was going to speak with Foreman Bill Jasmin to see if Jr would be able to 
bring the Engine and Tanker to tristate for oil change.  

• Fuel Card was received. Ben Bartlett was going to follow up with Karen Odell on 
questions.  
 
 
 



TRAINING: 

11/8/2021- Live Burn at Burrville Fire School starting at 6pm 

11/16/2021- Rover/Emergency Reporting System Training 

12/4/2021-Children’s Christmas Party 

 

FIRE HOUSE CHECK: Mike Coleman 

 

ADJOURNED: 8:10 

Respectful Submitted, 

Hannah McCaw 

Secretary Colebrook VFD  

860-379-8989 

 

 

 

 


